
Community Input Requested for Urban 

Garden Development 

Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to announce the development of a new urban garden in our neighborhood! This 

initiative aims to enhance our community's green spaces, promote biodiversity, and provide fresh 

produce for residents. 

Your thoughts and ideas are invaluable to us. We would like to invite you to provide feedback on 

the proposed garden features, layout, and any activities you would like to see included. 

Feedback Details: 

• What types of plants would you like to see in the garden? 

• Are there any specific features you want to include (e.g., seating areas, pathways, 

compost bins)? 

• What community events or workshops would you like to see hosted in the garden? 

Please share your feedback by [insert deadline date]. You can submit your responses through the 

following methods: 

• Email: [insert email address] 

• Community Meeting on [insert date and time] 

• Online Survey: [insert survey link] 

Your input will help shape our urban garden into a vibrant space for everyone. Thank you for 

your contribution to making our community greener and more sustainable! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


